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I comes with great disappointment that such a bill like HR HR 2572 would even be 

considered on a house floor of any Democratic- Republic. 

House Bill HR2572 is in direct violation of our Oregon and United States Constitution 

and there Bill of Rights. 

Let it be known that the people of Oregon  are now wise to the obvious infiltration into 

are local, County and State governments  by foreign Godless actors with the obvious 

intent to overthrow our Republic. 

Let this be a reminder,  the Constitution was designed and written as to illustrate the 

ordaining of all God’s given guaranteed Rights to the People only.  

All eyes are upon all of those who openly or  privately support any Infringement of 

Gods given  rights of the People as enemies of the people  

This House Bill must be destroyed for the sake of all. 

We will prevail over any form of tyranny  

In Jesus name!!  

 

Amen, 

Lloyd E Pedro 

 


